
Supporting  Ukraine  and
Responsible  US  Global
Leadership
Lynette shared a communication she sent to Senators Barasso and
Lummis  and  Representative  Hagemann  following  the  “meeting”
between President Trump, Vice President Vance, and President
Zelenskyy of Ukraine on Friday. I thought it might be valuable
for others who feel the same and want to also express their
concerns to our elected representatives.

For  easy  contact  info  for  senators  you  can  go  here:
https://www.senate.gov/senators/senators-contact.htm

For easy contact info for our representative you can go here:
https://www.house.gov/representatives/find-your-representative

Thank you, Lynette, for the words and for the passion!

The purpose of this communication is to express my outrage at
the appalling, disrespectful treatment of President Zelenskyy by
President Trump and Vice President Vance in the Oval Office on
February 28, 2025.

I urge you to please stand up and speak out against the blatant,
disrespectful  treatment  of  President  Zelenskyy  who  is
courageously leading his country against its invasion by Russia
instigated by the tyrant Putin. How can any of our allies trust
the United States in the face of this blatant support of Putin
and disregard for Ukraine and the entire European Union? This
behavior simply emboldens Putin and other tyrants to willfully
take  whatever  they  want  with  no  regard  for  clearly  defined
international borderers. Please speak up and stand up against

https://bighorn.wyodems.net/supporting-ukraine-and-responsible-us-global-leadership/
https://bighorn.wyodems.net/supporting-ukraine-and-responsible-us-global-leadership/
https://bighorn.wyodems.net/supporting-ukraine-and-responsible-us-global-leadership/
https://www.senate.gov/senators/senators-contact.htm
https://www.house.gov/representatives/find-your-representative


the event which occurred on February 28. Please stand by our
allies and against Russian aggression. If World War III erupts,
the responsibility will lie with President Trump and his support
for  the  tyrant  Putin,  not  with  the  courageous  President
Zelenskyy  and  his  support  for  democracy.


